« Tomorrow, September 11th at 10:00 a.m., will be the 9/11 Memorial Ceremony held inside the
Lowndes County Historic Courthouse on the second floor.

« Thursday, September 12th at 5:00 p.m. will be the One Valdosta-Lowndes Capital Campaign
Kickoff being held at the Lowndes County Historic Courthouse.

« Friday, September 13th is Chairman Slaughter’s birthday.

« Tuesday, September 17th is Commissioner Griner’s birthday.

« Friday, September 13th at 9:00 a.m. will be the Push-In Ceremony for the newest truck
company at Lowndes County Fire Rescue Station 10, located at 2981 US Highway 84 East.

« Saturday, September 14th at 10:00 a.m. will be the Push-In Ceremony for the newest truck
company at Lowndes County Fire Rescue Station 2, located at 5080 Madison Highway.

« On Thursday, September 19th at 8:30 a.m., the first required public hearing to establish the
millage rate will be held.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

William Carey, 4038 Liska Circle, Valdosta, addressed the Commission regarding the lack of recycling
opportunities in the community. He stated he tries to recycle plastics, but Waste Management won'’t
accept any plastic items for recycling. The landfill is expensive to operate and a recycling opportunity
for the community would offset the cost of operating the landfill. Chairman Slaughter asked Mr. Carey
to stay after the meeting was adjourned, and he would speak with him some more on this topic.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting, Commissioner
Evans seconded. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 5:43 p.m.



